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Admissions POIIte NOtlc team needs your help
— | As you may have seen, every day we close the road outside

Wordsworth school to ensure the safety of children and

Please consider your attire when entering the school parents, but we need more volunteers to help.

site. Please do not wear any slogans on t-shirts that

have swear words or could cause offence. We need volunteers to help between 8:30am - 9:00am and
Thank you 3:00pm — 3: 30pm. If you can help please contact Luke
’ Richards on 07861231959 (WhatsApp works best) and let me
know when you can help out!

We will provide a Hi-Vis jacket for all people who help, and
you will be joining a team of fun and friendly people.
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In our school, there are almost 100 children whose
We also have a Facebook first language is Polish.

Page where we celebrate

Ou(nguageof the week has been: N -; fg
ﬁ .

We are going to learn how to say Good morning and

achievements; please click
Goodbye in Polish and we will be practising these

here and give us a follow!
greetings every day this week.



https://www.facebook.com/people/Wordsworth-Primary-School/100088332707387/
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' m;;age of the week next week

will be:

Home Farm Residential Letters will be

[ | going out next week to all year 4
e b children. The dates Year 4 will be going
’ next year will be:

o 18th—20th March 2024

Every morning, 14 children whose first language A reminder that all Dentists, Opticians and Dr’s 25th—27th March 2024
is Arabic walk through the gates of our school. appointments, wherever possible, should be made

. . . out of school hours please so as not to disrupt the
There are 25 countries that claim Arabic as an

. . .
official or co-official language. children’s learning.

- - e Stone Age to Iron Age
Trips and Visits .

Its not too Iate to Contribute to the fO"OWing trips A gentle reminder that if you have an enquiry’

on MCAS: please email: info@wordsworthprimary.co.uk and
Year 3—Portals to the Past—Wednesday 27th not teachers directly. This will ensure that all
September 2023 emails are seen by the right people, are logged on
our system and will be responded to in a timely

Year 2 - Royal Victoria Country Park—Tuesday 3rd
October 2023

manner.



https://www.wordsworthprimary.co.uk/attachments/download.asp?file=750
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Polite Reminder: We have noticed an increase
in lateness since last week so would like to
remind all parents/carers that the gates close
promptly at 8.50am.

WordsworithiRrimany
NursenykSchoo

We are pleased to share that we have now taken on
Rainbow Preschool and we are now officially
Wordsworth Primary and Nursery School!

Our age range is from 2-11 years old. We do have spaces in
the nursery so please phone the school office or pop in if
you’d like more information.

Thank you!
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Tuesday 14th November 2023

Friday 2nd February 2024

Monday 11th March 2024

Friday 21st June 2024

23-24 Music Lesson Payments

The next instalment for music payments is
due today. Please could you make your
payment, if you haven't already done so, via
the MCAS app.




